
Department of Cougars in Recovery 

One Time Request for FY 2025 

The Department of Cougars in Recovery respectfully submits a FY 2025 One Time Request to 

fund the annual Graduation Celebration Dinner. The Annual Graduation Celebration is our 

biggest donation event we host every year. We celebrate those students from CIR who are 

graduating that year by letting them speak to the attendees, telling their stories of recovery and 

collegiate success. The event helps decrease stigma because personal stories are shared. By 

funding our dinner, we can invest more resources so more students can benefit from CIR. 

Dinner 15,000 

Admin Fee (6%) $ 900 

Total $ 15,900 

Thank you to the SFAC committee members for your consideration of this request 

 


